Thank you for your comment, David Van Bebber.
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My family owns acreage near Blythe, California. Our land is traversed by the large Edison transmission lines in that area as well
as the planned Blythe Energy (FPL) lines that will soon begin construction. What impact may this program have on us?

Thank you. David Van Bebber



